
Good afternoon, Eagle Families,
Our students continue to work hard in class, and our
staff is impressed with their work ethic and how they
look out for one another. They are truly becoming a
close-knit group of students, and it's wonderful to see.
I want to take a moment to highlight the importance of
consistent attendance. Research shows that students
attending school regularly are more likely to perform well
academically, stay engaged, and develop good habits
throughout their educational journey. While we
understand that things come up throughout the year,
such as illnesses or family emergencies, we encourage
everyone to prioritize attendance whenever possible.
Consistency in attendance is one of the best markers of
student success and growth.
Next week, we have an exciting field trip planned for
Thursday, October 10, as we'll be visiting the Johnson
Family Farm. While there, students will explore the family
gardens and learn all about pumpkins. At the end of the
visit, each student will get to pick out a pumpkin to take
home!
We're looking forward to these exciting opportunities for
our students. Also, please note that next week is a four-
day week, with no school on Friday.
I hope you all have a great weekend! Remember to get
outside and enjoy the beautiful fall weather, rest, and
find a good book to read. See you all next week!
- Mr. Miller
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Notes from the Classroom
Mrs. Cunningham

October is going to be a busy month! We have 3 field trips, conferences, a few
birthdays, and a candy filled holiday;) I'm so proud that even with the
excitement students are able to stay focused and get their school work done!
This week 3rd grade students worked on 3 digit addition, while second grade
focused on mental math subtraction. First grade students worked hard on
learning different strategies to add and subtract within 10 and kinder students
worked on number recognition (writing and direct correspondence). We were
also lucky enough to have a mini performance of the The Little Pigs, enjoy an
amazing music lesson, go to the library, and get out the wiggles in PE.
Next week we will be walking to the Johnson Farm on Thursday, and no school
for students on Friday.
Have a great weekend!
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